
Director of Risk Management 
Montgomery City/County, AL 
 
The Director of Risk Management directs and oversees all aspects of city and county risk 
management programs in an effort to minimize cost and liability to the city and county.  The 
Director of Risk Management is the liaison for the city, county, and other governmental or quasi-
governmental entities to other departments, outside government agencies, vendors, and the 
community in risk management matters.  The essential functions for the position include the 
following:  directing and managing risk management programs which include safety and loss 
prevention, insurance administration and risk assessments; ensuring compliance of programs; 
developing and implementing policies/procedures/strategies; analyzing a variety of information; 
managing and administering safety programs; managing the acquisition of risk management 
services/benefits; managing relationships; and providing risk management guidance and support.  
The Director of Risk Management is supervised and evaluated by the County Administrator and 
operates under a memorandum of understanding between the Mayor’s Office and the County 
Commission.    
 
Qualified candidates will possess a master's degree in business or public administration or a 
closely related field such as accounting, finance, risk management, or insurance and 10 years of 
increasingly responsible management experience in all aspects of risk management including 
safety and loss prevention, insurance administration, and risk assessments.  Certification as a risk 
manager or an associate of risk management is preferred and can be substituted for the master’s 
degree.   
 
Employees are offered a competitive benefits package which includes health, dental, and life 
insurance, paid annual and sick leave, paid holidays, and a retirement program.  The current 
vacancy is with the County of Montgomery and is compensated within $78,323-$111,495. 
 
An online application and additional job information is available at  
https://sigma.montgomeryal.gov/.  Applications will be accepted until July 29, 2014. 
 


